
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: August 8, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Shantell McClam, Purchasing Director 

Council Action Requested: 

Resolution Awarding Contract for Quarry Products 

Strategic Focus Area: Service Excellence  

Strategic Objective: Ensure Service Delivery Efficiency and Effectiveness 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  

Bids were received July 14, 2022, to provide quarry products for a contract period from the 

August 2022 award through July 31, 2023, with the option to extend the contract for as many 

as four (4) additional twelve-month periods, subject to agreement by both parties and funds 

being available for this purpose. The bids received are listed below: 

                                                                      City/State                Total 

 Vulcan Construction Materials, LP Winston-Salem, NC $563,295.00 

 Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. Greensboro, SC  695,757.00 

  

Bid requests were sent to several vendors, advertised on the City’s website and was posted on 

the IPS site. It is recommended that a contract be awarded to Vulcan Construction Material, LP, 

the low bidder meeting specifications for quarry products in the amount of $563,295.00.  This 

recommendation is in accordance with N.C.G.S. 143-129(e)(3). 

 

M/WBE comment:  There are no known area minority or woman-owned companies that sell 

quarry products.  See Exhibit A for the Vulcan Construction Materials, LP workforce 

demographics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Action: 
 

Committee Finance 8/8/22 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


